
Dear SMU Colleagues, 
• this note sent to all full-time faculty members and librarians, and a number of 

other SMU people that support the research efforts on campus … the same 
group that has been getting all of my “prompting emails” about the online 
consultation process for the Research Plan renewal 

  
We have now completed the online consultation process that was designed to 
engage you all in a discussion of your research experiences at SMU (and that I’ve 
been bugging you to participate in for the last several weeks!) … and now we are 
able to examine all of the input received and try to make sense of it all, and 
discuss how this might feed into our renewed SMU Strategic Research Plan. 
Therefore:  

We will hold a Working Session “Town Hall” to review and collectively 
interpret the implications arising from all of the data you are generating on: 
  
FRIDAY, MARCH 8 – from 11:00am to 2:00pm (in CLARI room – Atrium 
340) 

  
(food will be available over the lunch hour, for a working-lunch!) 
  
I realize that our Fridays at SMU have many other competing meetings, seminars, 
and other activities; however, we encourage you to try and attend and participate 
in this session to help drive discussion and interpretation – particularly if (but not 
only if) you’ve participated in the online portion already. 
  
Thanks to all for your attention to this process, and your consideration of all my 
(many) requests, 
  
adam 
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